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Bradley Declares Victory in 28th Senate District Primary

FRANKLIN, WI – Julian Bradley released the following statement after a resounding victory in the 
28th State Senate District primary election:

"I am honored and humbled by the support I received from the voters today. Wisconsinites can 
count on me to fight in the State Senate for them — for the lives of the unborn, law and order, 
and our Constitutional rights. Over the next few months, I look forward to knocking on more 
doors, meeting with neighbors, and earning their trust and support for the November general."
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